
November 17, 2019 
Bible Class: 273 

Attendance: 599 

Offering: $21,061 

Kids 4 Kitale: $218 

get connected 
No password required 

A Christmas Musical, Sunday, December 8  

6 pm - Worship Center 

Part of our Wednesday night program this holiday season will be to go into our community and 
bless some of our “front line” people. We want to go to every fire station, the police department 
and the sheriff’s office and the two hospital ERs. Not only do we want to literally thank them 
and pronounce a blessing on them for their work, but we want to give them stuffed animals or 
toys (new or gently used) they can give to children they come into contact with in difficult    
situations. So, clean out your toy box & drop off all items by December 1. Then on December 4, 
teams will go out into the city with these opportunities and more. Thanks in advance for your 
support. Blessings, Bryan 

 It’s all about L O V E   

BLESSED 2019 WAS A HUGE SUCCESS~  

Thank you!!!       
          

    

WORSHIP SERVICE ▪ NOVEMBER 24, 2019 

Senior Minister, Scott Allen 

Worship Leader, Chad Brantly 
 

 

 The Joy of the Lord 
 Welcome/Call To Worship - Jason Creed 

 Prayer of Praise - Nathan Monk 
 That’s Why We Praise Him 

 Revelation Song 

 Communion - Greg Dunham 
 Kids 4 Kitale Children’s Offering  

 Above All 
 ONE WAY (ages 4 - 5TH Grade) dismissal  

 Offering - Gary Willingham 
 There Is Power in the Blood 

 “#blessed: words that bless” - Scott Allen 
 Love One Another  

 Pastoral Comments & Prayer - Mark Davis 
 Mighty Is Our God 
 

 

PRAYER PARLOR: Before, during and after Worship, two of our elders and their wives will be    
available for prayer & conversation in the Parlor which is in between the Worship Center Foyer & 
the Chapel.  



calendar of events 

Today, November 24 

9am  Bible Class for all ages  

10am  Worship Service, Auditorium 

  Servicio en Español, Chapel  
 

  Last Sunday for the House of Faith table-look for Loann if you want to donate.  
 

Tuesday, November 26 

6am           Men’s Bible Study & Prayer Group, FC Conference Room 

  NO TUESDAY MORNING MOM’S CLASS   
 

Wednesday, November 27 

  NO LADIES BIBLE CLASS   

7pm  Thanksgiving week - No Services or Classes  
 

Sunday, December 1   

  Winter Quarter begins!  
 

Wednesday, December 4  

7pm  “Wednesdays in December” 
 

  Bible classes for all ages …. (see posted schedule for details) 
 

  HUDDLE - TEAM JSY  
 

*All church offices will be closed Thursday, November 28 and Friday, November 29.  
 

*There will be no ONE WAY (ages 4 - 5th Grade) during the month of December.  

 

welcome! 
Thank you for joining us for worship today. We are so glad you are here. Our desire is that God would 
bless and direct this time together and that our worship is in Spirit and in Truth.  
 

Senior Minister - Scott Allen   Elders: Dan Baker, Mark Davis 

Associate Minister - Bryan Elliott  Mitch Freeman, David Gay 

Family & Connection Minister - Phil Gold Kirk Hawkins, David Hettick 

Youth Minister - Jason Creed    Don Horner, Lanny Layman 

Campus Minister - Doug Johnson  Michael O’Briant, Allen Price    

Campus Minister - Jerrica Osbourn  Trey Smith, David Timm 

Children’s Minister - Elizabeth O’Briant   Mark Webster 

Rust Street Ministries Director - Bryan Jarvis Elder on Staff - Mitch Freeman 

 church news 

CVTP 4th Annual Thanksgiving Day Meal-November 28 
 

POINSETTIA ORDER FORMS-Worship Center Foyer 
 

Thank you to everyone who supported the Relay For Life bake sale.  You guys contributed over 
$1,000 in the fight against cancer.  We appreciate your help in this war! THE BELIEVERS  
 

Fall Quarterly Report for the Congregation 2019-Thank you for continuing to pray for our    
missionaries and for the Mission Committee as we seek to represent the heart of this             
congregation in matters regarding Missions. We are so blessed to have Jennifer Ashlock and 
her new daughter, Emma, here for a while as the adoption is finalized. Roy and Tiffany Rhodes 
have completed their move to Temple, TX and their two year commitment has started with the 
Impact Temple church. Kent and Amber Brantly and their children are waiting for final           
paperwork to return to Africa. BICA Honduras has had some successful campaigns with many 
baptisms. Phyllis and Antenor Goncalves in Itu, Brasil continue to minister to the brethren in 
South America and have hosted a retreat for ministers in the region. World Bible School         
continues to send lessons and correspondence to all areas of the country. WBS could always 
use more graders. The date is confirmed for the second annual Mission Sunday, March 29, 2020. 
Please continue to be in prayer for our many missionaries and other works that the Lord has 
planned for us. If you have questions, please contact a member of the Missions Committee or 
email us at missions@johnsonstreetchurch.org  Blessings to you all, Julie Mayfield for the    
Missions Committee 

 

prayer needs 
CONGRATULATIONS: Dale & Cheryl Mathes at the birth of grandson, Ganix Ryker Quillin, Tuesday, 
November 12. He weighed 9 lbs 5 ozs and was 22 inches long. Proud parents are: Trisha &        
Jonathan Quillin.               
 

HEALTH/HEALING: Allen Latham, Velvet Velasquez, and Kathy Robinson.  
 

HOSPICE: James Hettick 
 

HOSPITALS: Sonny Smith, Shannon (428) Gene Sorrells, Houston 
 

LOVED ONES LIVING WITH CANCER 
 

LOVED ONES LIVING IN NURSING & REHABILITATION CENTERS 
 

MILITARY TROOPS 
 

MISSIONS: Candace Conn, sister, Margaret & her husband, Darrell, and friend, Anita as they travel 
to Suriname, South America, November 22–December 13. We covet your prayers as we bring the 
gospel to the people there. 
 

SYMPATHY TO: Reed & Julie Hamil at the passing of his grandfather, Jack C. Rigney of Lubbock on 
Saturday, November 16. Services were Thursday, November 21 in Lubbock, Texas.  
 

George Gaines and family at the passing of Mary Sue Sunday, November 17. Services were      
Thursday, November 21, at Robert Massie Funeral Home.  
 

mailto:missions@johnsonstreetchurch.org

